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Item No. 15.5.2 

Request for Council’s Consideration 

X Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 

 Request from the 
Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  Tuesday, January 14 

Subject:  Changes to the Construction and Demolition Waste Management Strategy 

Motion for Council to Consider: 
That Halifax Regional Council direct the Chief Administrative Officer to prepare a staff report 
to review the land use policies and regulations of the Construction and Demolition Waste 
Management Strategy to consider ways to better mitigate impacts on residential properties, 
such as appropriate locations for C&D facilities, provisions for buffering and screening and 
reducing impacts of truck traffic. The report should consider planning tools for regulating C&D 
facilities, and any necessary public or industry engagement. 

Reason:  
By-law L-200 has specific requirements for waste generated by Construction or Demolition 
activity. This report would expand on these requirements to better mitigate impacts of 
construction waste on residential properties. 

Outcome Sought:  
Staff report on expanded regulations for the Construction and Demolition Waste Management 
Strategy 

Councillor Trish Purdy District 4 


